
B. A. C. Students
Plan Annual Trek
To Zion Natl Park

Approximately no sophomore and
Junior students of the Branch Agri-

cultural College, accompanied by a
large number of the faculty mem-
bers, will make their annual trek
to Zion National Park Friday of
this week, spending the night in
the park and returning to Cedar
City Saturday.

Friday evening the students and
faculty members will gather to
partake of the traditional dish,
mutton stew, after which a pro-

gram will be presented. Numbers
on the program will be given by
various social organizations on the
campus, as well as the faculty.

The park rangers are cooperat-
ing In making the trip an educa-
tional as well as a recreational out-

ing. A lecture by a park official
will be given Friday morning and
several hiking trips will be con-

ducted under their supervision on
Saturday.

Lyle Robb Is In charge of the
affair, assisted by class advisor,
William H. Manning, Dean of Men,
Edwin L. Peterson Mary Leone
Halght and Mildred BeUsle.


